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A Pennsylvania Charitable Trust 330 Third Avenue 
Carnegie, PA 15106 Telephone: 412-276-1011 

Office Hours:  
Monday through Friday  8:30 a.m. — 4:30 p.m. 
Emergencies after hours call: 412-276-2353 

Sunday Mass Schedule: 
Saturday:  4:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 7:30, 9:30, & 11:30 a.m. 
 

Weekday Masses: 
Monday - Saturday • 8:00 a.m. 
Monday  - Wednesday - Friday • Noon 
 

Sacrament of Penance: 
Confessions Saturday 11:00 a.m. to Noon                           
or by appointment 
 
Pittsburgh Diocese Victim Assistance Hotline: 
1-888-808-1235 
 

Childline:1-800-932-0313 

Pastor: Fr. David Poecking  x212 
Parochial Vicar: Fr. Robin Evanish  x213 

Business Manager: Tim Castello  x216 
Pastoral Associate: Tess Keddie  x221 

Pastoral Associate: Steve Geitgey  x217 
Music & Liturgy: Nicholas Will  x219 

Religious Education: Mary Kay Smith  x222  
RCIA Director: Dorothy Fitzsimmons  x225 

Receptionist  x210 
 

Fax: 412-276-0816 
Email: SEAS@seascarnegie.org   

Smart phone users:                                                                                 
scan the code for                                                                                

instant access!          

Visit us on the web! www.seascarnegie.org 
  
                                            

The Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ               May  29, 2016 
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SACRAMENTS 
 

Baptism:  
For arrangements 
call 412-276-1011 

x 210 
 

Sacrament of 
the Anointing 

of the Sick: 
Call Fr. Dave or 

Fr. Robin to 
make 

arrangements 
(before surgery, 

during illness, etc)  
 
 

Sacrament of 
Marriage: 

Arrangements 
must be made 
with one of the 

priests at least six 
months before 

the proposed date 
of the wedding. 

 
Sacrament of 

Penance: 
 Confessions 

every Saturday 
from 11:00 a.m. 

to Noon 
Also by 

appointment. 
 
 

Age & Illness 
If you have a 

family member 
who has become 

seriously ill, 
homebound, or is 

in a long-term 
care facility, 
please call              

Tess Keddie                        
412-276-1011 

x221 
 

MASS INTENTIONS 
Sunday, May 29                                                The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

4:00  p.m. PETE AND ANN MASKO & HELEN KOWALSKI by Kathy Masko 

7:30 a.m. RITA TOKARCZYK by Andy and Mary Anne Schade 

9:30 a.m. JACK KYLE by Grandchildren and Great-Grandchildren 

11:30 a.m.           HELEN M. DENARDIS by Cindy and Gary Marshall and Family 

Monday, May 30                                                                                                     Weekday  
2 Pt 1:2-7     Ps 91  In you, my God, I place my trust.   Mk 12:1-12 

8:30 a.m. EUGENE FISHER by Ruth and Family 

Tuesday, May 31                                                      Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
Zep 3:14-18A  or  Rom 12:9-16   Isaiah 12  Among you is the great and Holy One of Israel.   Lk 1:39-56 

8:00 a.m. JACK KYLE by Wife 

7:00 p.m. THE SACRAMENT OF CONFIRMATION WITH BISHOP DAVID ZUBIK 

Wednesday, June 1                                                              Memorial of St. Justin, Martyr 
2 Tm 1:1-3, 6-12   Ps 12 To you, O Lord, I lift up my eyes.   Mk 12:18-27                                    

8:00 a.m. GENEVIEVE CARDAMONE by the Joseph Basile Family 

12:00 p.m. PAUL AND EMMA SMELKO by Janet 

Thursday, June 2                                                                                                    Weekday 
 2 Tm 2:8-15     Ps 25 Teach me your ways, O Lord     Mk 12:28-34 

8:00 a.m. PEOPLE OF THE PARISH 

Friday, June 3                                               Solemnity of the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus  
Ez 34:11-16     Ps 23 The Lord is my shepherd; there is nothing I shall want.  Rom: 5: 5B-11   Lk 15:3-7 

8:00 a.m. TED ZYZAK by Leona Lupi 

12:00 p.m. NANCY MARTIN by Cindy and Gary Marshall 

Saturday, June 4            Memorial of the Immaculate Heart of the Blessed Virgin Mary 
2 Tm 4:1-8      Ps 71  I will sing of your salvation.  Lk 2:41-51 

8:00 a.m. CHRIS DEANDREA by Mark and Becky DeAndrea 

4:00 p.m. ROBERT MURANO by Gil and Nancy Milliard 

Sunday, June 5                                                                 Tenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
1 Kgs 17:17-24  Ps 30  Gal 1:11-14A, 15 AC, 16A, 17, 19   Lk 7:11-17 

7:30 a.m. SARAH RACO by the Frank Shimatzki Family and Marie Raco 

9:30 a.m. DOMINIC JAMES PEALER by Irene Pealer 

11:30 a.m. ANNA FALLERONI by Family 

To see or hear the Daily Readings, or for Daily Reflections, visit www.usccb.com or click the link on our homepage. 

If you live in Carnegie or one of the nearby townships or boroughs, we'd like to know!   Register as a 
member of the parish or get on our communication lists.  Or you live farther away but visit us regularly, 
please consider registering as an interested non-member.  Contact Fr. Dave or the parish office. You can 
also register online at www.seascarnegie.org/join-our-parish or click on the link on the homepage. 
Are you interested in learning more about the Catholic Church? Perhaps you're not Christian, not Catholic, 

or just curious. Our staff is here for you! Contact Fr. Dave Poecking or Dee Fitzsimmons to learn more. 

Adults interested in becoming Christian, adult Christians interested in becoming Catholic, and adult 
Catholics in need of First Communion or Confirmation, please call Fr. Dave or Dee for information about 
the Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA). 
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FINANCIAL 
STEWARDSHIP 

 
 

Sunday 
Collection 

May 22 
 

Regular 
Collection: 

$7,734 
 

Parish Share 
Gifts: 
$1,986 

 
Faith Direct 

for May 
$21,022 

 
 

The Second 
Collection Today 

is for the  
SEAS 

St. Vincent DePaul 
Conference  
see page 14 

 
 
 

Enroll in                    
Faith Direct! 

See our website for 
more information 

or scan the code to 
get started. 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Please  
remember  

SEAS  
in your  

will! 

 

This Sunday’s Tabernacle 
Lamp burns  In memory of   

Mary Frances Mahler by 
Barbara Checco Sterner 

   

Mary Haraczy 

 Today is the Solemnity of the Most Holy Body and    
  Blood of Christ. This day was once  called Corpus Christi,    
  which is Latin for  “Body of Christ.” In the revised   
   Lectionary the name for this day is expanded to reflect 
more completely our Eucharistic theology. "The Eucharist is 
the heart and the summit of the  Church's life."  
                                                   (Catechism of the  Catholic  Church, 1407)     

            The  weekly celebration of the Eucharist defines    
            who we are as Catholics—in our parishes, in our    
             households of faith, in our neighborhoods, and            
             in our world. 

P A R I S H  W E E K L Y  S C H E D U L E  

MONDAY, MAY 30   MEMORIAL DAY  — PARISH OFFICES ARE CLOSED    
7:00 p.m.   Bingo —Bishop Canevin High School Cafeteria 
 

TUESDAY, MAY 31 
6:30 a.m.   Men’s Faith Sharing —St. Maximilian Kolbe Room 
2:00 p.m.   Men and Women Faith Sharing Group —St. Maximilian Kolbe Room 
7:00 p.m.   Confirmation —Church 
 

WEDNESDAY, JUNE 1 
1:30 p.m.   Golden Agers Meeting 
3:30 p.m.   St. Vincent DePaul Meeting —St. Maximilian Kolbe Room 
7:00 p.m.   Fr. Robin’s Bible Study —Bayley Building Classroom #5 
7:00 p.m.   Contemporary Choir Rehearsal —Church 
 

THURSDAY, JUNE 2 
10:00 a.m.  SEAS Moms Play Group —St. Maximilian Kolbe Room 
10:00 a.m.  PIP Prayer Ministry —Holy Family Hall until 1:00 p.m.  See page 17 
1:00 p.m.   PIP Training —St. Maximilian Kolbe Room  
6:00 p.m.   Holy Hour —Church 
7:30 p.m.   Knights of Columbus Meeting —St. Luke Hall 

Leadership is critical to the success of our diocesan-wide program, 
“On Mission for The Church Alive!” Every parish needs to bring out 
– and invite – leaders committed to the Church, to the Good News 
of the Gospel, and to enthusiastic evangelization. Our goal in 
everything we do is to welcome all to the friendship of Jesus that 
lives in every Catholic parish, every Catholic institution in the Church 

 
   MOST HOLY 

  BODY &    
  BLOOD      

     OF CHRIST 

of Pittsburgh. Look around you and see what is needed. What can you be doing to help provide 
and support the parish leaders of today and tomorrow?         

To read more, check out “On Mission for The Church Alive!” on page 5 of this week’s Pittsburgh 
Catholic and visit www.OnMissionChurchAlive.org. There’s a link on our homepage! Follow On Mission for The 
Church Alive on Twitter at @PghChurchAlive.  Have something to share about how your parish is "On 
Mission"? Use the hashtags #ChurchAlive and #OnMissionPgh.   
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MEMORIAL DAY 
Memorial Day, Monday, May 30 is a traditional day to honor deceased veterans and to visit cemeteries. 
 Say a prayer for deceased veterans named elsewhere in this bulletin. 
 Visit St. Joseph Cemetery with me after the 8:30 a.m. Mass on Memorial Day. 
 Check out the relocated monument to Fr. Anthony Muszynski and other former priests of St. Ignatius Church, 

now re-erected at St. Ignatius Cemetery. 
 Sign up for our Wine Tasting Party on June 4—$45 for a pleasant meal, good company, and eight wines—

with benefits going to the much-needed care and improvement of our parish cemeteries. 

Please also pray for the youth and others who will receive the sacrament of Confirmation from Bishop David 
Zubik this Tuesday at SEAS Church! 

Next Sunday, June 5, is our annual “mission co-operative” appeal, by which all parishes in the Church of 
Pittsburgh participate in the international missions.  Our guest preacher will be Fr. Jefferies Foale, CP, speaking on 
behalf of the Passionist Mission in Vietnam.  There’s no Faith Direct transaction:  To donate, you’ll need to prepare 
a special check payable to SEAS, or if you still get envelopes, use the yellow one in May’s packet. 
                                                                                       —Fr. Dave 
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CONFIRMATION 
The Sacrament of 
Confirmation will be 
celebrated in our Parish on 
Tuesday, May 31, at 7:00 p.m. 
with Bishop David Zubik.   
All are welcome!  

Please join us Thursday, June 2, for a Day of 
Adoration, starting after the 8:00 a.m. Mass, until 
benediction around 6:30 p.m. 
 
If you can dedicate a specific time, we would love 
to know!  Please use the sign-up sheet in Holy 
Family Hall.  You may also see the link on our 
homepage and sign up online.  
 
All are welcome! 
 
Thank you to our Christian Mothers & Guild for your 
help in organizing this Day of Adoration. 

After years of attending Catholic Mass with his wife and daughter, Brandon 
made the joyful decision to become a member of the Catholic Church.  
Brandon’s daughter, Ana, is a freshman at Oakland Catholic High School, 
and previously attended St. Philip’s Catholic School.  Brandon’s sponsor is 
his wife, Sylvia, who has been a lifelong Catholic and attended Catholic 
School from Kindergarten through 12th Grade.  These family members 
have been most influential in bringing Brandon to the Catholic Faith. 
 

We welcome Brandon into the SEAS community as he made a profession 
of faith and then celebrated the Sacraments of Confirmation and Holy 
Eucharist during the 11:30 a.m. Mass last Sunday, May 22, 2016.   Our 
prayers are with the Bergstedt Family as they continue their significant faith 
life in the Catholic Church. 

CATCH– UP CLASSES 
Has your child missed some years of 
Faith Formation Classes? Does he/
she need some catching up?   Were 
Sacraments missed somehow along 
the way? SEAS offers some 
summertime lessons to bring your 
child up to par with his/her peers. 

Call the Office for Sacrament Prep 
and begin him/her on their faith journey! 
412-276-1011 ext. 225 or email  
rcia@seascarnegie.org. 
 

FAITH FORMATION CLASSES 
Registrations are now being accepted for the 2016-
2017 school year for students in grades 1 – 8.  
Renew an existing registration for the whole family 
with just a few clicks of a mouse, or start a 
membership for a new student. Go to 
www.seascarnegie.org, click on the Religious 
Education tab and go to the forms under Children’s 
Faith Formation.  Or call 412-276-1011 x 222 
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HEARTS SPEAK TO HEARTS 

THAT’S WHAT IT’S ALL ABOUT! 
This weekend we have the wonderful celebration of Corpus Christi – the feast of the Body and Blood of Christ, extended by 
Pope Urban IV in 1264 to improve the faith of the people in Christ’s real presence in the Eucharist and to counteract 
heresies that denied that fact.  
In this day, sadly, the denial of the True Presence still exists.  “Do you sense the mystery and power of receiving and 
consuming Christ in the Eucharist? Do you marvel at the fact? If we believe that Christ is truly present in the Eucharist, then the 
power unleashed within us by the consumption of the Eucharist is immeasurable”  (Matthew Kelly). 
 

Do you know how to explain this belief to those who don’t seem to value it? 

  It was Jesus himself who said: “I am the living bread that came down from heaven…Whoever eats my flesh and drinks 
my blood remains in me and I in him”.  (John 6) 

 The Catechism of the Catholic Church tells us that the Eucharist is “the source and summit of the Christian life…For in the 
blessed Eucharist is contained the whole spiritual good of the Church, namely Christ himself…” (Source…think: basis, 
foundation, starting point, cause, supply. Summit…think: peak, pinnacle, apex, high point.) 

 In the Mass we use the term “transubstantiation”, meaning that the bread and wine is changed into Christ’s Body and 
Blood.  

 

In our receiving of Holy Eucharist, in our “Amen!”, may we too undergo a change, a transformation, becoming more and 

more like Christ, and spreading the love he gives us to all of those in our path...because "that's what it's all about!"  

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL - SEAS CONFERENCE - 5TH SUNDAY COLLECTION TODAY! 
Every 5th Sunday (which happens four times a year), the 2nd Collection is for the good 
works of our SVdP Conference.  Since the last 5th Sunday (at the end of January, 2016), 
through your gifts, our SEAS St. Vincent de Paul Conference was able to bring the love of 
God to the poor by assisting 800 people with food through the SVdP food pantry, 13 
households with utilities, 11 households with rent, and 9 households with furniture.   May 
God bless you richly for your generosity! 

BULLETIN NOTES 
Vacation deadlines: The June 12 bulletin deadline is 
Monday, June 6, at noon.  The June 19 bulletin deadline is 
Wednesday, June 8, at noon.  Please be sure to submit your 
Father’s Day Memorials before June 8.  
Thank you to those who submitted names and 
donated to our Memorial Day Tribute to our fallen 
Parishioners. See page 16 for the remarkable list, and 
keep these men and their families in your prayers. 

HONOR YOUR FATHER (living or deceased) with flowers around the altar!  For a donation 

of $12.00 per person honored, we will purchase the flowers and list each name in the bulletin 
on Father’s Day.  Place this form in an envelope marked “Father’s Day Flowers.” 

Please PRINT Information (one letter per box) 

Name of person you wish to honor:       

Check one:  Living               Deceased       

Requested by: 

                                

                                
 

Name & phone number of contact: ______________________________________________________________ 

Make check payable to SEAS Parish.   DO NOT place form in collection basket! 

Return to: SEAS Parish, 330 Third Avenue, Carnegie, PA, 15106,  by June 8. 
 

THANK YOU 

Fr. Dave received a letter from 
Genesis of Pittsburgh thanking 
our Parish for the generous 
donation of $625 that was 
collected on Mother’s Day. 
“We hope you know how 
grateful we are and that your gift will make a 
difference in the lives of women & families in our 
community.” from Carole McMahon, Executive Director 
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DON’T GO TO COLLEGE ALONE! 
Going to college?  
Is your son or 
daughter heading 
to college?  Let 
Catholic campus 
ministry at the 
s c h o o l  k n o w 
about it!    
G o  t o  w w w . d i o p i t t . o r g /
newmanconnect ion,  or  g ive 
Dominic or Steve the information to 
send in: it’s one of the most 
important ways to prepare for life on 
campus. 
Email Steve with questions: 
yyam@seascarnegie.org. 

 

                    KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

              The Knights of Columbus 
will be selling raffle tickets before and 
after masses for the next few 
weekends while tickets last.  The 
drawing is for a $500 cash prize based 
on the 7:00 p.m. PA Lottery on 
Monday, July 4th, 2016. The donation 
is $2.00 for a dual number ticket.  If 
you don’t get your ticket from your 
favorite Knight please contact Rick 
Amrhein (412)276-4367.  
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Jack “Jackie” Adragna a well-known boxer who lived on Cubbage Street was killed in Belgium on January 16, 1945. His 

funeral was held at Holy Souls Church on February 23, 1945. He left behind a wife and a 1½ year-old daughter.  
 

James L. Boyce graduated from St. Luke High School.  He was a sergeant in a rifle platoon with the 24th Infantry Division 
in 1949.  Reported missing in action on August 15.  
 

Peter C. Chaido was killed in World War II in 1943.  He was stationed on the USS Denver in the South Pacific, when his 
ship was hit by a Japanese torpedo.  He was 21 years old. He was one of 20 sailors killed in the attack.   He and his shipmates 
were buried after the war in Hawaii in the National Cemetery.   Peter was a graduate of St. Luke High School (1940). Peter C. 
Chaido. March 30, 1922 —November 13, 1943 
 

Frank Cyprowski was born on March 21, 1923, and was killed in action in the New Britain Campaign; part of the Pacific 
Theater of World War II.  He was in the United States Army and was 20 years-old when he died on March 17, 1943.  
 

PFC Alfred W. Diloreto was born February 27, 1926.  He was in the Army Infantry and was killed in action on January 27, 
1945, at the Battle of the Bulge in Germany. His brother Nick (a current parishioner) was fighting a quarter of a mile away in 
the artillery when he received the news that his brother had died. Nick was unable to go to him. Alfred was buried in 
Luxembourg, Germany. He was a month away from his 19th birthday.  
 

Frank A. Dornenberg died of wounds received in action in the Argonne Forest, World War I.  He died October 8, 1918, at 
the age of 25, from the effects of a piece of German shrapnel.  
 

Theodore Kaszalowicz, from Glendale, died during World War II in a head-on collision as he was returning to his camp. 
Interment: St. Ignatius Cemetery. 
 

August Klinkner died in World War I. He was the first Carnegie resident to die in that war.  He would be 1st cousin once 
removed to Ruth Simpson and Bob Greek.  At age 23, he was a member of Company A, 5th Machine Gun Battalion and was 
killed in action in France on June 12, 1918.  
 

John F. Manion was killed in action on November 3, 1919 in France.  In his last letter home, dated October 13, he wrote: 
“War is hell.  I was over the top twice. I have seen many men lying dead on the battlefield.”   He was 23 years-old. 
 

Cpl. Carl Marchese was killed in the Southwest Pacific on July 19, 1943.  Three of his comrades from Carnegie sent a 
request to Fr. Dominicis at Holy Souls Church, along with a $5 money order, to request a mass on his behalf. The letter was 
signed by Metro Kuncho, Carl Gabig, and Vic Maksa.  On January 26, 1944, Fr. Dominicis sang the requiem high mass for 
Carl Marchese.  
 

James L. McCabe was killed in Vietnam on January 8, 1970.  He was stationed 10 miles outside of Saigon. He attended St. 
Luke Grade School and Carnegie High School. He was survived by two daughters, ages 3 and 4, at the time of his death.  He was 
23 years-old.  
 

Joseph V. McGrogan was killed in action on August 13, 1918, at the age of 29.  In his last letter to his mother he wrote: 
“Mother, I am going to be prepared. Am going to confession and Holy Communion tonight.  We can hear the big guns 
roar.”  
 

Paul Mente, age 24, was accidently killed in France during World War I while working on a machine gun.  
 

John M. Moore drowned in 1957 at the age of 18 in Guam. He was on a classified mission with the Strategic Air 
Command’s 341st Bomber Wing at Andersen Air Force Base. He graduated from St. Luke High School and was a member 
of the St. Luke Men’s Choir and Holy Name Society. 
 

Jack W. Phillips, was killed as a passenger in a car accident one month before he was scheduled for discharge from the 
Army in 1971.  He was 21 years-old.  Interment: Mt. Olivet Cemetery.  
 

PFC Frank Salerno was born in 1915.  Died in Germany on April 10, 1945. He served in France, Belgium, England, and 
Germany.   
 

John A. Stripp was born on April 15, 1918. A member of St. Luke Parish, he was the 9th of 12 children of Andrew and 
Laura Belle Stripp, six of whom served in the military during WWII.  John enlisted on July 15, 1941 and achieved the rank of 
Staff Sergeant.  He was killed in action at Battle of the Bulge on January 29, 1945. 

On this Memorial Day Weekend we pay tribute to our Parishioners who lost their lives while serving our country.  

“No one has greater love than this, to lay down one’s life for one’s friends.” John 15:13 

All gave some, some gave all. 
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LIMITED  SEATING AVAILABLE  

PLEASE BRING A BLANKET  

AND/OR CHAIR WITH YOU! 

Sunday, June 5 
We will be packing lunches for the  

Red Door Ministry of St. Mary of Mercy Church. 
Meet at 10:30 a.m. (right after Mass) in St. Luke Hall;  

we’ll be done before the 11:30 a.m.  Mass begins.  
COME AND MAKE A DIFFERENCE!  

PIP THIS WEEK! 
Prayer is a Tricky Thing ...Our 
Partners In Prayer, Prayer Ministers 
know this.  They also know and believe 
what Jesus says in Matthew 18:20: For 
where two or three are gathered together in my 
name, there am I in the midst of them. 
So, they 'show up' for you, every 1st 
and 3rd Thursday, from 10:00-1:00 in 
Holy Family Hall, to pray with you and 
for you and your intentions. 
 

They know, and believe that God, our 
always-loving Father, is always listening, 
always interested, always caring ... but 
they also know that He has His own 
plan, His own way of shaping, molding, 
conforming us to be more Christlike ... 
and He has wisdom, knowing what 
really IS best for us, in spite of what we 
may think! 
 

We'll never know (at least in this life) 
how, or how frequently, our prayers 
make a difference in the outcome of 
important life issues ... but these 
Ministers are willing to continue 
standing in the breach, with you and for 
you.  Come down on a 1st or 3rd 
Thursday and share your prayer needs.  

Remember, God always listens! 
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SEAS WINE TASTING 
On Saturday June 4th, SEAS parish cemetery board 
will be sponsoring the 3rd annual wine tasting event.   
This is your last chance to get tickets!  Only $45!  
Please contact me at (412) 279–7755  to purchase  
tickets or you can drop off your request at the Parish 
office.   
Purchase of eight tickets will ensure your own table.                                                                                                                                                                   
If you cannot attend the wine tasting and would still 
like to help out, we are looking for donations of 
bottles of wine for the raffle.   
Doors open at 6:15 p.m. Presentation begins at 7:00 p.m. 
 

Thank you in advance for supporting this event! 
—Jeffrey Palastro  (Wine tasting committee chairman)  

LITURGY & MUSIC NOTES 
The SEAS Summer Choir will once again be leading 
the singing at the 9:30 Mass beginning Sunday, 
June 12.  There is no weekly rehearsal, but singers 
are asked to attend a warm-up at 8:45 each Sunday 
in the St. Cecilia Room.  Previous singing 
experience and the ability to read music are not 
necessary.  If interested, please contact Nick Will at 
music@seascarnegie.org.  

Many thanks to those who patronized the Flea 

Market and Rummage Sale last week.  A special 

thanks to the volunteers who worked so hard! 

 

All members of the  

Christian Mothers and Guild 
                             are invited to the annual  

 

 

Thursday, June 9, at 6:00 p.m. 

ST. LUKE HALL 
The cost is $20 for this catered event. 

 

Reservations must be in and paid by 

June 1, 2016. 

 
 

SEAS Christian Mothers & Guild Dinner 

If you are interested in becoming a member of the 

Christian Mothers and Guild, or if you have questions, 

please call Adeline Makar: 412-279-4116 

I will attend! 

 

Name_____________________________________________ 

 

Phone No. _______________________________________ 

 

Payment of $20 enclosed:  

Check ________    Cash ________ 

 

Return to:  

 SEAS Parish, 330 Third Avenue, Carnegie 

 Attn: CM & G 

     Golden Agers 
 

The Super Bingo Sunday at Mountaineer Casino  
on June 12 is cancelled. 

 

Come to the Hard Rock Rocksino (Casino) 
On Wednesday, July 13, 2016 

Only 25 seats left! 

Cost: $40 ● Bonus: $20 Free Play 
Must be paid in full by July 2 

Call Don Cain 412-279-0885 
 

Save the Date! “Exceptional Erie” 
Wednesday, September 14 

Featuring: Presque Isle Bay, Historic Church of St. Patrick,                                        
Victorian Princess Cruise, and St. Peter Cathedral.  Cost: $98 

IN APPRECIATION  
To my friends and family at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton;  
words cannot express my deepest gratitude for all of 
your love, prayers, and support through the years, 
especially at this past weekend's Masses. I am 
continually humbled by the outpouring of your love 
for me in my vocation. Please know that the all of you 
will be in my prayers as I begin studies at St. Vincent 
Seminary.  
Sincerely yours in Christ, Joe Uzar 
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GARY M. ZYRA 
-ATTORNEY AT LAW- 

525 Carothers Ave., Carnegie 
Estate Administration • Wills & Estates 

Real Estate  
Phone: 412-278-0590 

 

www.eatatbobsdiner.com 

ZUK’S SERVICE STATION 
State/Emissions Inspection 
Brakes & Exhaust Service 
Air Conditioning Service 

 

                1200 Washington Avenue 
              Carnegie, PA 

        412-276-6244 

 

  

 

 

JOIN US AFTER CHURCH TODAY! 

 

 

 

 

Real Food, Real Friendly 
 

Our Carnegie Location has space for large groups, 
luncheons, and private parties.  

All at very affordable prices! 
 

Carnegie 

412-429-7400 6am to 8pm Mon-Sat 

7am –3pm Sun 

Other locations: 
Kennedy Twp. •  Painters Run Road 

& Castle Shannon 

 

AROUND THE DIOCESE 

THE DEFENDERS OF THE EUCHARIST 
Peter Paul Rubens   c.1625-27    Oil on Canvas 
14’3” by 14’7”  Ringling Museum of Art, Sarasota, Florida. 
 

Beginning on the right side of the canvas, Rubens 
pictures St. Jerome, dressed as a  cardinal receiving 
Communion. Next to him stands St. Norbert, clothed 
in his white habit  and carrying the Eucharist beneath 
his robes. St. Thomas Aquinas stands in the center 
holding a book and extending his other hand to 
heaven, a gesture proclaiming his defense of the 
Eucharist. Beside him is St. Clare of Assisi, holding a 
monstrance that displays the sacred Eucharistic host. 
To her left is St. Gregory the Great, the pope who 
wrote so many works contained in the Mass. Then 
comes St. Ambrose, who wrote about the Real 
Presence of Christ in the Eucharist. Rubens finishes 
his gathering of defenders of the Eucharist with St. 
Augustine, who included his reflections on this 
sacrament in his famous treatise on the Holy Trinity. 
Rubens produced this painting during the Church’s 
Counter -  Reformation efforts to defend and reclaim 
the authentic teachings about the Eucharist and the 
devotions that assisted believers to deepen their 
commitment to this mystery of faith. 

See this painting in full color on our website: 
www.seascarnegie.org 

SUMMER INSTITUTE 
Catechists are encouraged to register NOW for the 
Diocesan Summer Institute that will take place at 
Cardinal Wuerl North Catholic High School from 
June 21 – June 24, 2016.  Classes consist of the 
necessary basic certification courses, a leadership track 
for principals, courses for catechetical administrators, 
elective credit courses, and courses designed 
specifically for non-religion teachers.  Participants will 
receive resources that can be used in the classroom & 
18 credit-hours toward ongoing certification. Fee is 
$78 per person. Breakfast & lunch is provided. 
Register TODAY online at www.diopitt.org or contact 
Pat Kammersell at 412-456-3115 for more  information.  
Registration deadline is June 10, 2016. 

BREAKFAST WITH THE BISHOP College and post
-college age men - on Saturday, June 25th at 7:30  a.m. 
in Synod Hall at St. Paul Cathedral join us for 
Breakfast with the Bishop. Fr. Nick Vaskov will be 
cooking breakfast and Bishop Zubik will give a 
reflection and answer questions. Afterwards we will 
attend the ordination of our new priests. To RSVP, 
email jfreedy@diopitt.org. 
 

QUO VADIS DAYS July 11-12, 2016, St. Paul 
Seminary. What does it mean to be a Catholic man? 
Join us for two days of brotherhood, Mass, Adoration, 
and dynamic speakers. Will include games, ultimate 
Frisbee, dodgeball, volleyball tournament, and a 
bonfire. For more information and to register, visit 
pghpriest.com.  

RETROUVAILLE - SAVE OUR MARRIAGE 

This program has helped countless couples 
experiencing marital difficulty at all levels 
including disillusionment and deep misery.  
The next Weekend begins July 8, 2016.  

Please call for confidential information at  
412-277-3434 

 or see www.retrouvailleofpittsburghinc.org. 
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409 Jane Street - Carnegie    412-279-6681    Fax: 412-279-0105 
Hours: 8:00 to 5:00 Monday thru Friday 

 Vladimir S. Corba 
        Funeral Home 

Michele Corba Kapeluck -F.D.,      

                         Owner 
 300 E. Main St. Carnegie 

www.app les4you .com 

PA 6846 

Richard J. Amrhein, Esquire 
530 Washington Ave  Bridgeville, PA 15071 

412-257-8860   www.PeacockKeller.com 

CRAFT 
HEATING & COOLING 

Family owned & operated 

BAGNATO FUNERAL HOME INC. 
Daniel Westphal, Supervisor 

50 Jefferson   412-276-3964 

LEO J. HENNEY FUNERAL HOME 
Scott K. Ritter, F.D. 

323 Second Ave.    412-279-4444 

HENNEY, BRADWELL & NIRELLA FUNERAL HOME 
Gregory J. Knorr, F.D.  

524 Washington Ave.    412-276-2300 

SZAFRANSKI-EBERLEIN FUNERAL HOME INC. 
Paul J. Eberlein, F.D., Supervisor 

101 Third St.    412-276-1107 

CARNEGIE  
MOTORS 
Automotive Autobody 

 

 

Domestic & Foreign Collision Specialists 
        100 Washington Ave., Carnegie 

FREE ESTIMATES 

412-276-3800 

 State Inspections 
 Emissions 
 Alignments 

HUMIDIFIERS • AIR CLEANERS 
         DUCT CLEANING 

412-921-6995 

 PA State Inspection & Emissions Tests 
 Auto Air Conditioning Service 
 Cooling System Service 
 General Automotive Repair 

Communities Federal Credit Union 
A Community way of banking  

where our members are our strength. 
213 Pine Street • Carnegie • 412-276-5379 

www.swcfcu.org 

3205 Washington Pike 
Bridgeville, PA 15017 
          PHONE: 412-221-3233 
       Web: broniakandkraf.com 

           429 W. Main St.  Carnegie 
        412-276-2111 
      Huge selection & great service! 

 

BRONIAK & KRAF 
FLOWERSHOP & GREENHOUSE 

Christopher Lepore 
Attorney at Law 

 
 

Phone: 412-278-0912  
 

Fax: 412-505-6800                                                                     

302 Third Street   Carnegie, PA 15106 

  ANITA 

ASTORINO 
KULIK 

Attorney at Law 
 

To our Pastor, Fr. David Poecking 
     On the 20th Anniversary  
           of your Ordination 
                  June 1, 2016 

May you be filled with 
 God’s Blessings and Joy! 

Congratulations! 

 St. Barbara Parish is having 

their very first Church Festival! 

June 2nd, 3rd, & 4th 

6:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. 
Games ●  Food ●  Baked Goods●  

●Basket Raffle● 


